November 2024

ASB EVENT

This past Friday, October 18th, marked our first evening event of the school year:
Game Night! The students gathered for a parent-free night filled with fun, laughter,
and a healthy dose of competition. The energy was high, and everyone had a blast!
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Of course, no Game Night would
be complete without some
delicious pizza to fuel all the fun.
Students enjoyed their slices
while catching up with friends,
and dancing to music. Many also
stopped by the Student Store to
grab extra snacks and drinks,
making sure to keep their energy
up throughout the evening.

Of coursThank you to everyone who came out and made this event a huge success!
We hope you had as much fun as we did. We can't wait to see you at the next event
—stay tuned for more exciting activities coming soon!




